
 
Recommendation for portable dental care programs from the Massachusetts Office of Oral Health: 
 
The Office of Oral Health recommends portable dental programs continue their work in schools and 
other public health settings if they can meet the most up-to-date CDC Interim Infection Prevention and 
Control Guidance for Dental Settings During the COVID-19 Response. CDC interim guidance can be found 
at https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/hcp/dental-settings.html. Portable dental programs 
should work with the hosts of these programs on timing and other logistics of resuming services. 
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